
 
 
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Schools          
  Johnstown, Dun Laoghaire.         

   29th November 2017 

Dear Parents, 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Our Christmas Fair is fast approaching. Some stalls are still in need of helpers on the 
day (even 1hr to 1 ½ hours would be greatly appreciated) and we would appeal to all 
parents / guardians to contact Dee Bradley @ 087 2242699 if you are free to help. 

In order to alleviate the pressure on the organization of the Fair we would be grateful if 
any remaining items could be sent in as soon as possible. 

FAMILY RAFFLE TICKETS:    All tickets, whether sold or unsold should be returned to 
the schools on Thursday or Friday.  Additional books are available from the School 
Secretaries.  Each family has been issued with a book of tickets, so it may be useful to 
check your child’s bag !!! 

CERTAIN STALLS ARE IN URGENT NEED OF FURTHER ITEMS.  WE WOULD, ONCE AGAIN, 
APPEAL TO YOUR GENEROSITY. 

BOTTLE STALL: **We are seriously in need of good quality bottles to 
run this stall.**  Many more bottles, of any size (preferably full!) would be greatly 
appreciated. 

GIFT STALL:  More articles are required to ensure success – unwanted gifts, ready 
made items, toiletries, craft items.  Clean, unbroken saleable items. 

WHEEL OF FORTUNE:  We would appreciate any gifts and/or vouchers.   

CAKES:  We would welcome cakes, buns, bread, scones, tarts.  Items accepted during 
school hours on Thursday & Friday, on Friday 7pm – 9pm and Saturday from 11am 
CHRISTMAS TREES:  Good quality Christmas Trees (non-shed) will be on sale on the 
morning of the Fair in the School Yard from 10.00a.m. to 12.00.   All Christmas Trees 
are harvested at this stage and will hold if stored outdoors or sitting in a container of 
water.   

Thanks to all those who have helped and donated items to date. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Caroline J. Quinn / Neil Cadogan                    
 


